
 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the 

    Week of Sept 1…… 

      MONDAY, August 30 
 

      TUESDAY, August 31 
     
      WEDNESDAY, Sept 1 

• WELCOME BACK STUDENTS!! Classes resume 

• Safety Patrol sign up/meeting 

• 12:30 Sports signup/information: 
- Golf (Gr 8-12) – Mr. Blair’s room 
- Sr Girls Volleyball – Gym 
- Sr Boys Volleyball – Mme Simonsen’s room 
- Bantam Girls’ Volleyball – Mr Simonsen’s room 
- Bantam Boys’ Volleyball – Ms Wallington’s room 

 
      THURSDAY, Sept 2 

• Cross Country Mtg  12:30 – Gym 

• SRC Mtg – 12:30  Room 215 

• Sr. Boys’ Volleyball practice 5:20 

• Sr. Girls’ Volleyball practice 7:30 
 
      FRIDAY, Sept 3 

• GSA Club Mtg – 12:30  Mme Dubeau’s room 
 

 

       
 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 
ÉGS Faculty 2021-2022 

 
Ms. L. Froshaug – Principal 
Mr. T. Blair – Vice Principal 
 
Mme Anderson - SST 
Mme Bonneau Chevrier -1/2B 
Ms. Cozart - 3/4A 
Mme Dubeau 
Mme Fournier – PreK/Maternelle 
Mme Gauthier - 9/10B 
Mme Gingell Munteanu -7/8B 
Mrs. Goepen Bourgeois – K/1/2A 
Mr. Huyghebaert - 9/10A 
Mme Johnson 
Mrs Lagasse 
Mme Perrault - 5/6B 
Mme Pouteaux - 3/4B 
Mme Simonsen - 11/12B 
Mr. Simonsen - 11/12A 
Ms. Wallington - 5/6A 
Mr Webb - 7/8A 
 
Educational Assistants: 
Mrs. Aitken, Mme Bissonnette,    Mrs. Crooks, 
Mrs. Cooper Erickson, Mme. Webb, Mrs Piche, 
Mrs. Quigley, Mrs . Rotheisler, Mrs McArthur, 
Mme Samoisette, Miss Berg 
Admin Assistant – Mrs. L. Mann 
Librairian – Mme S. Salat 
HFO – Mrs. B. Pagan 
FO- Mrs. S. Bakke 
Bus Drivers: K. Ratlzaff, C. Jamieson                 , 
J. Hundersmarck, P. Gohrke, N. Quigley 

 

Welcome Back Hawks!  We can’t wait to see you all bright and early 

Wednesday morning! Parents are invited to stop by their child’s 

classrooms to help drop off supplies and for a quick visit before 8:50. 

Lunch break for all grades this year is 12:27 – 1:07; high school 

dismissal is 3:29, and Elementary Dismissal is 3:36.  Please be sure to 

model proper crosswalk etiquette with your children coming to and 

from school. We are excited to start up the year with the return of our 

athletics programs!  Sign up and informational meetings for Cross 

Country, Golf, and Volleyball will be held Wednesday and Thursday at 

the noonhour.  Elementary clubs will also be returning;  we will be 

recruiting Safety Patrollers right after our morning assembly, and more 

information on cooking club, knitting club, lego club and more will be 

available next week. Please be sure you have read the Safe School plan 

from Prairie South emailed to all parents last week outlining current 

recommendations, and please ensure your MSS passwords to access 

the parent portals in MSS are up and working.  We have attached a pdf 

of the 6 day student calendar with this email, which can also be found 

on the Prairie South website. Please be sure to return your school 

forms promptly -  this year, the first classroom that returns all their 

forms will be treated to ice cream novelties!!  Whew!! LET’S GO HAWKS 

for an amazing 2021-2022 school year! 

Calling all coaches! If you 

would be interested in 

coaching or being a minor 

official for this year’s 

athletics, please email 

huyghebaert.darcey  

@prairiesouth.ca 

Please remember our 2 

shoe policy – an indoor 

pair for PhysEd and 

classroom,and an 

outdoor pair, to keep 

the outdoors outside! 


